Knights of Columbus

Lake County Assembly 1675 Newsletter October 2022 Faithful Navigator Bob Nixon

Sir Knights,

First off let me begin by giving a big thanks to our Faithful Captain Duane Costello for running the installation and meeting in my absence while I was in the hospital. He has done a wonderful job. Thank you Sir. It is always nice, and a relief, knowing that the assembly is in good hands. Thanks again brother.

Our next assembly meeting is on November 9th at 7:00 pm.

It was brought to my attention by Council 8120 at St. Mary of the Lakes that their November 20th breakfast will be dedicated to veterans. With that, All Veterans will eat for free. If you or anyone you know is a veteran, please come to St. Mary's and have a great breakfast on Council 8120. Bring your families and their cost is only \$ 7.00 per person. It is the best breakfast in town I guarantee.

We can also discuss getting with the veterans' housing projects and see about providing food and water for the crews working on the project. It's such a wonderful cause to participate. Thank you to all who always step up for these events.

The officer installation went very well, and I will be installed by Chris Berens on returning to the Assembly.

Our Faithful Comptroller Mark has given me all the new assembly cards to sign and get back to him. I will do so directly. With that, if you have not paid your dues as of yet, please forward them to Mark as soon as you can. Thank you for your diligence and dedication.

Hope to see you at our next meeting. God bless, Bob Nixon PGK, FN